We are conducting a questionnaire survey on the awareness and attitude towards e-learning among the faculty and students of our Institute in connection with the development of an e-learning platform for the Institute. The questionnaire is enclosed herewith. You are requested to be completely honest and truthful with your answers. Hopefully, by gaining your thoughts and opinions, we will be able to improve our e-learning service. 

